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The Oregon Energy Strategy is moving into the next phase of the project—policy 

discussions—and we want to hear from you! Two Public Forum opportunities will present 

key takeaways from our modeling results and kick off conversations about the policy 

recommendations that will shape Oregon’s energy future.  

Online Public Forums on Oregon’s Energy Strategy 

Date:      February 27, 2025  

Afternoon Session Begins:  1 p.m. 

Evening Session Begins:   5 p.m. 

Log-in Information is available on ODOE’s website. 

Project Update: A Collaborative Policy Process 

We are beginning the policy phase of the Oregon Energy Strategy, and this is your opportunity to weigh in on 
the issues that matter most to you and your community. The forum will provide: 

• A recap of key modeling insights, showing the possible pathways for Oregon’s energy future. 

• A discussion on current Oregon energy policies and how they relate to the modeling results. 

• An open forum for public input—we want to understand your priorities and concerns as we develop 
policy recommendations. 

Note that each session will present the same information, so please plan to join the time that works best for 
you (or join both!). 

Your Input is Essential 

We believe that all Oregonians should have a voice in shaping our energy future. Whether you care about 
affordability, clean energy, resilience, equity, or economic impacts, your feedback will help guide decision-
making. This is a chance for you to ask questions, share insights, and help recommend policies that reflect the 
diverse needs of communities across the state. 

Beyond This Forum: Ongoing Engagement 

In addition to this event, we are holding a series of Policy Working Groups that will take a 
deeper dive into specific energy policy topics. These meetings allow for a more detailed 
discussion and analysis of policy options and their potential impact. All Policy Working Group 
sessions are open to the public to listen in and are recorded and available on ODOE’s website. 

Please contact ODOE to request translation services or other accommodations to 
participate in these forums: energy.strategy@energy.oregon.gov.  
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